
The annual NTC AREA Membership Appreciation  Luncheon was conducted last Wednesday at "Babe’s Chicken Dinner 
House" in Carrollton,Tx. The dinner was free for all NTC AREA members. 
 
The meal included: fried chicken, chicken tenders, smoked chicken or chicken fried steak and all the trimmings. For 

members, this is one of the most popular events of the year.  
Thanks to Linda Dean, Jack Leavitt and Jerry Cloud for principal Board Members working this special luncheon. 
 
AAFES alumni can become members. Annual dues are only $10.  Spouses/partners are also invited to join NTC-AREA 
and receive the same benefits.  An application form is attached to this message...just print, complete and mail. 
 
Hope you attend our next big event at the Bavarian Grill in Plano Texas. (See more pictures on our Facebook group.) 

 
Richard Sheff 
NTC AREA 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/260559278186850/

